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Dear Sir/Madam 
I am writing to object strongly to the planned housing development on Brookland Farm, Whitstable. 
The town already struggles with sewage in the sea, traffic jams, lack of doctors and dentists, etc etc. 
These issues above need to be addressed BEFORE any more houses is planned. 
Thank you 
You’re faithfully 
Hilary Newman 
Whitstable resident 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




